
 
 
 

 
INSET days 2025/2026 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We are pleased to publish our INSET days for 2025/2026. As you know, we continue to work hard to 
improve attendance at Hordle CE Primary School and wish to remind families that, in line with guidance, 
term time holidays will not be authorised.  
 
However, we have been mindful to place INSET DAYS on Mondays and Fridays, allowing for 
three days weekends and we are also pleased to share that we have scheduled one for Friday 5th 
December, allowing families to arrange for any Christmas celebrations on this day. We trust that having 
these dates in advance will be useful in booking to make the most of family time together where 
possible.  
 
Wednesday 3rd September 2025  INSET DAY (School Closed) 
 
Monday 3rd November 2025   INSET DAY (School Closed) 
 
Friday 5th December 2025   INSET DAY (School Closed) 
 
Monday 5th January 2026   INSET DAY (School Closed) 
 
Friday 20th March 2026   INSET DAY (School Closed) 
 
 
Please note that due to essential staff training taking place on Inset Days we will not be running The Den 
on these dates. We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Team Hordle  
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 


